
Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner?                 October 11 

 

Here is your opportunity to get to know better some other adults 

that attend Westkirk Presbyterian. 

 

Guess Who's Coming to Dinner is a dinner party where nobody knows 

who the guests will be until they arrive. You can sign up to be a 

HOST or a GUEST. The HOST will prepare the main dish for  

dinner and each GUEST will provide a dish to share. GUESTS will 

be asked to bring a salad, dessert, or rolls; it all depends on how 

many are coming for dinner.  

 

The Church Life Committee will arrange the locations and group 

and let you know where to go.  You just have to fill out the forms 

that can be found at the Welcome Center by Sunday,  

September 28.  

 

So line up a babysitter and reserve the evening of October 11 at 

6:00 p.m. for dinner.  

 

Note: Once you're given the location of the dinner party you will 

attend, you will be the only person who knows this information. 

The host will not know until you show up that evening; they will 

only know how many are coming.  The other guests will not know 

with whom they are dining until that evening either; so please keep 

it a secret when you receive the  details.  If you have questions call 

either Kerri Mack at (515) 975-6523 or Meredith Gannon at  

(515) 943-2452.  


